
 
Memorandum 

  
 
To : Dan Porta, City Manager 
From : Chief Frank L. McCann 
Date : October 25, 2022 
Ref : Request to apply for Governor’s Office of Planning and Budget Grant 

 

 
I am requesting approval to apply for a Governor’s Office of Planning and Budget 
Grant (FY 2022) to purchase 56 Tasers.  The cost of the 56 Tasers is 
$201,600.00 and I will be requesting the entire cost of the Tasers.  Your support 
and consideration are requested in reference to this grant application. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


